

## FAIRLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY

Pound Avenue Stevenage Hertfordshire SG1 3JA

16<sup>h</sup> January 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Re: Year One Spelling Workshop

We will be running a spelling workshop for parents and carers of children in Year One on Wednesday 1<sup>st</sup> February, starting at 4.45pm and running until 5.30 pm, in the lower building hall. The aim of the workshop is to support parents and carers to understand the expectations for spelling in Year One and also share ideas and strategies that can be used at home to support spelling.

During the workshop we will discuss the following topics:

- Spelling expectations linked to Curriculum 2014
- Teaching strategies used in Year One
- Spelling Tests
- Strategies to support spelling at home

After the introductory discussion, we will then invite parents and carers to complete a range of practical spelling activities with their child. The Year One Teachers will be supporting these activities and available to answer any questions that you may have.

Please complete the slip below and return it to school at your earliest convenience.

Yours Sincerely,	
Miss M Flanagan KS1 Senior Teacher	
× <u>YEAR ONE SPELLING WORKSHOP</u>	
Child'sName	Class
☐ I would like to attend the spelling works	shop on Wednesday 1 <sup>st</sup> February 2017.
☐ I am unable to attend the workshop but	would like a copy of the presentation slides.
Signed	(Parent / Guardian)